/FOYNES

ENGINEERING

An Bord Pleanala
64 Marlborough Street
Dublin 1

16 March 2018.

Re: PLANNING APPLICATION FOR STRATEGIC INFRASTRUCTURE DEVELOPMENT,
at the Port of Foynes and Durnish, Co. Limerick by SHANNON FOYNES PORT
COMPANY.

Dear Sir/Madam,

| refer to the abovementioned development proposal proposed and submitted by Shannon Foynes Port
Company and the proposals contained therein seeking the demolition of the lean to building affixed to
the Foynes Engineering Building at Durnish Co. Limerick, and the inclusion of that building within the
red line planning application site boundary.

Having reviewed the relevant drawings, Foynes Engineering seek to confirm that; they give consent to
Shannon Foynes Port Company for the inclusion of the existing Foynes Engineering building within the
red-line planning application boundary and, that they have no objection to the proposals to demolish the
lean-to building in accordance with the proposals contained on those drawings as part of that proposal,
subject to safeguarding the integrity of the remaining building during the course of those works.

Yours sincerely,
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Brendan O’Connor (Director)
Foynes Engineering Ltd
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